
Teacher Orientation program on NEP and UN-SDGs 

in Curriculum 

 

Date: 09/06/2022 

Venue and Time: Conference Hall, 10:00 AM 

 

An orientation program on the topic 

‘NEP and UN-SDGs” in Curriculum’ 

was organized for the teaching faculty of 

PKM College of Education on 9th June 

2022. The program was arranged in the 

Conference Hall. The event started at 4 

pm. The program was inaugurated by the 

college principal Dr. Jessy N.C. The 

resource person for the day was Dr. 

Veena Appukuttan, Assistant Professor, 

Social Science. The program was very helpful for the participants to 

familiarize with the New Education Policy. An exchange of opinions 

was done on how the NEP and the Sustainable Development Goals of 

the UN are to be included and implemented in the curriculum for 

teacher education. 

 

 

 


